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Dear Chief Clerk of NC Utilities Commission, ^ ^

Clerk's Office
In regard to: Docket #E[VIP-93 SubO) Commission

Thank you so much for the time you have offered in dealing with the solar pane! issue near the

Terra Cela area of Beaufort County, NC. Your help and wiilingness to work with us means so much to
the community, parents, and students of this school. Iam a parent of a fourth generation student at

Terra Cela Christian School and 1have several extended family members that teach here.

Unfortunately, it seems we have come to yet another snag in the in crossroads of this saga

where we have been given misinformation, i am writing to ask that you please pay close attention to the

proposed changes made on the map and the expansion plan of the solar panel locations. What I have..

seen is completely different than what Wilkinson Soiar produced earlier this year as a compromise with
the community and Terra Ceia Christian School.

Please have another public hearing to consider these proposed changes. There are several

reasons to hold a meeting:

• Environmental impacts of new plan

• Peat Fire in organic soil

• Loss of feeding grounds for migratory birds

• Economic Loss to the Local Christian School and Homeowners

It is my opinion that Wilkinson Solar, and their parent company, Invenergy, have worked quite diligently

to either hide or omit facts in this matter. Most recently, their plan to change the location of the solar

panels has now changed drastically, and is not congruent with what they led the school to believe earlier

this year.

I sincerely appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Donald E. Fox Jr.



OFFICIAL COPY r-,12 72017 I ^ ILed
OEC /22012

Dear Chief Clerk of NC Utilities Commission, ru \ .
N.C.j;fc0ffice

In regards to: Docket #EMP-93 SubO) ^

First, thank you for ail the time you have spent so far dealing with the solar panel issue in Terra
Cela, NC. Unfortunately the "good neighbor" label that we were bombarded with by Wilkinson Solar has

proved - they truly are not "good neighbors". I write this as a graduate of Terra Cela Christian School, a

parent of a current student at TCCS and as a concerned community member to ask for you to please pay
close attention to the proposed changes made on the map and the expansion of the solar panels.

Please have another public hearing, there are many reasons to consider:

-Environmental impacts '

-Peat Fire

- Loss of feeding grounds for migratory birds

- Economic Loss

Thank you for consideration in this matter,

KaylaV.Fox ^
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